
 

Congratulations! 
 

You have reached the important milestone of turning 22! 

 

 

We have enjoyed watching you mature into a thriving adult. We are writing 
this letter to ensure you have a smooth healthcare transition to adult 
medicine.  
 
Now that I am over 21, do I need a new doctor? 
 

• Yes! We are sad to say goodbye but as a pediatric office we are 
only able to care for patients through age 21. 

 
So how do I find a doctor? 
 

• Any internal medicine or family practice office can provide your 
ongoing adult healthcare. Your health insurance website has a list 
of providers that are close to you and in-network, or we can provide 
a list of local practices. 

 
How do I get my medical records? 
 

• To request a full copy of your medical records from our office, 
please sign and return the records request form from our website. 
We will mail you a copy of your medical records on a flash drive.  
There is no charge to receive a copy of your health records. 

 
We wish you many years of health and success. It has truly been a privilege 
to get to know you and your family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steven F. Hirsch, MD, FAAP 


